28th. o mbﬂ:" 1909,

HI.J'U'I' L. uﬂr"ﬂiﬂ-’ EE-IL,
Crippe's Corner,
FOREST QROW
Bax.

Dear Major Darwin,

Many thanke for letting me see Foulton's
letter. He really ils a marvellous fund of
butterfly knowledge, and alwaya has soncthing
new and fascinating. I wish he published more
outalde purely entomological Journsle.

Youre sinceroly,



